Synod Youth Work Action Group

April 8th 5pm 2014 (Skype Meeting)
Welcomes:  Amy, Flis, Richard, Stephen, Pete with a special welcome to Adam.
Notes from Last Meeting: Feb 6th Abergervenny.

Membership of Group – Adam Hawker has joined us;

Stephen had raised the idea of Carmarthen Synod Cymru hosting BIG Sleepover.
ONE Programme: 

Two successful OPP’s Connexionally funded; with ‘The Lab’ Project in Newport and the Youth Cafe in Burry Port (this with involvement in Summer Eisteddfod’s through CYTUN). This second OPP would ideally be a Welsh speaker. Wrexham OPP under review for next year.

Events: Subsidy for Greenbelt or ECG, or similar events, confirmed as £20. This to be publicised through new website (see below) and word of mouth. Subsidy currently available to 18’s and under. 

3 Generate Booking from June 7th. Subsidy, as last year, at £30 per person.
Youth Forum: Pete had been in touch with Rosemarie C, and it appeared that Youth Forum would be using the local school. He was to make a visit and complete a Risk Assessment after Easter. Important to clarify logistics and whether or not we would be able to engage with the main Synod. Publicity to be out by the end of May, with a reminder before end of Summer Term. Peter was hoping to use the little group who had helped plan the BIG sleepover. Flis offered to help on the day, and Richard promised to send contact details for Abby Watterson & Trish Earlam from Buckley. 

Budget: Subsidy as confirmed above. However, Richard asked to raise with SPC our desire to extend subsidy to young people 23 years and under (this is the upper limit for 3 Generate). Richard to confirm budget for 2014-2015 as follows:

300
Youth Forum

        1,250 
Subsidy for approved events.


100
Sleepover
    
500
Travel expenses

           200 
Contingency

        2,350

Children's Officer Report: Despite her extra Circuit commitments, Flis had managed to set up a meeting with Aled Pickard (?) from Christian Aid. 
Communication:  There is now a new Wales Synod website, which was reported to look good. Our youth page is bare at present, and Stephen offered to put some stuff up... events, subsidy, news etc. Password to manage the page ourselves to be obtained from Lisa Medina (Cardiff Circuit Admin’). Some activity on the Facebook site reported. Very limited progress on collating information on Children and Youth Workers for our own database.
Sharing News: YWAM Wales mentioned as good partners in Wrexham, and hoping to set up new project in Cardiff. Joint meeting between Aber and Bangor Methsoc’s. Burry Port Youth Cafe has now re-opened and going well. 
Severe technical difficulties with Skype brought our news sharing to an early end.

Prayers: We closed with the Grace.
Next Meeting: Abergervenny Tuesday June 17th 1-3.30pm. Amy to confirm booking of Church.
